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1. Kevin Osborn, on behalf of Hopelink

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Ballinger

4. kosborn@hope-link.org

5. 11/07/2016

6. 8a-2017 Budget

7. We'd like to thank the City of Shoreline staff and Council for their hard work on the proposed 2017
 budget. The community strongly values their parks, roads, police, human services, recreation
 programs, and internal city administration that runs this community. The 2017 budget is an
 example of strong fiscal responsibility and acknowledgment of what's ahead for this community.
As an social service agency within Shoreline, we appreciate your ongoing support through human
 service dollars and being vocal champions of our work. We will soon be moving into our new
 service center and look forward to having a greater impact on those in need within Shoreline (and
 Lake Forest Park).
We are in support of the budget presented to you and look forward to seeing the continued growth
 in Shoreline and the impact this community has within the region.
Thank you for all you do!

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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